CIRCULAR NO. IOPEPC/110/2023-24 Date: 04th March 2024.
Dear Members,

We have been informed by the National Skill Development Corporation (NSDC) that they are
going to conduct “Sansad Rozgar Mela” at Mumbai on 11th March 2024.

Those exporters wanting to participate in the event and list themselves for posting the job/s
available with their organization are requested to register on the below mentioned link.

Click here- https://nsdcjobx.com/EmployerRegistration?UtmSource=KaushalMahotsav

Thanking you,

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Deputy Chief Executive Officer

Indian Oilseeds And Produce Export Promotion Council
79/79, Bajan Bhawan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai 400021, India

Tel: 022 22023225 / 22029295
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